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 Lewis & Clark College Class of 1972 45th Reunion: June 22-25, 2017 
  

 

It’s hard to believe that this June marks 45 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark College. 
We have already begun working on this event and hope that you will plan to join us on campus for 
our 45th Reunion June 22-25, 2017. 
  
When we got together recently, we reminisced about several memories still fresh from our years at 
L&C, including: 
  

● John Howard was President, as was Arche McAdoo! 
● Saturday night movies on campus and ordering pizza at Platt Howard  
● First Earth Day April 22, 1970 and L&C’s first recycling center  
● The Kent State shootings and L&C campus rebellion 
● The worst snowstorm in December 1968 
● Watching the draft lottery in November 1968 - Do you remember your lottery number? 
● Readjusting to L&C after being overseas 
● Football with Fred Wilson, Track with Eldon Fix, Baseball with Micky Hergert, and 

Basketball with Dean Sempert 
● Going through rush and to sorority and fraternity keggers 

 

Make sure to visit our reunion website: go.lclark.edu/reunion/1972 where you can find names of 
people who are planning to attend and add your name to the list. 
  
We want to make our reunion as meaningful as possible and plan to have time for small group 
sharing to see what unique paths we have all taken since graduating. Think of this as a “virtual 
Facebook gathering!” 
  
If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact our Reunion 
Representative, Carolyn Brown at 503-768-7998 or carolynbrown@lclark.edu. 
  
Happy New Year to you and yours!  Mark your calendars and we’ll see you in June! 
  
Your Reunion Volunteers: Tina Buettel, Ron Gaither, Dave Gardner, Chris Jay, Arche McAdoo 


